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Midwestern University College of Dental Medicine– Illinois would like to thank you for being a 
patient at our dental clinic. Your support provides a positive environment for our students to 
learn and become future dentists!   
  
Due to the inflationary increase in the cost of supplies and lab expenses over the past couple 
of years, the Dental Institute will introduce a fee increase for select services provided at the 
clinic beginning June 1, 2025.   
  
As a courtesy to existing patients, we are honoring the 2024 fees until May 31, 2025. 
You may be asking, “What does this mean for me?”. 
 

1. If I started a service in 2024 and paid for it, will I owe extra due to the fee increase? 
The short answer is no. Any treatment that was initiated prior to May 31,2025 will still have the 
2024 fee.  Should you need further clarification please make an appointment to meet with your 
dental student. 

 
2. If I have a treatment plan, but do not start a service until after May 31, 2025, what fee will be 

attached? 
 Any services started after May 31, 2025, may have a fee increase if that selected service was 
part of the increase.  
 

3. Should I call for an appointment? 
Yes!! Call for an appointment today! Don’t miss out on the opportunity to start your services 
before the June 1st fee increase. 
  
Thank you in advance for your patience and continued support of the program.  We appreciate 
you being a part of the dental clinic! 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Steve Palatinus, DDS, MHS 
Associate Dean of Clinical Education  
  

Lisa McClanahan, Manager of Patient Accounts 
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